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Memo to File

On February 10, 2015, Nicholas Cygnar, Manager Quality Engineering for Denso International
America, Inc., verified that the fuel pump modules involved in the above-referenced recall
campaign were sold only to General Motors LLC. These fuel pump modules were not sold to

any other vehicle manufacturers.

Accordingly, all product manufactured by Denso International America, Inc. and affected by the
defect has been recalled, and an Equipment Query investigation is not needed.
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